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Thurston Elementary PTO
Heron Happenings

October 10, 2022

Upcoming Events

October 12: Walk & Roll to School Day

October 18: PTO Meeting, 6:00 - 7:00p.m.

October 20: Early Release Day, dismissal at 1:18p.m.

October 31: Thurston Halloween Parade (Time TBD)

 

Walk & Roll to School Day This Wednesday!

The PTO has issued a challenge to all Thurston students and their families to be more active, balanced, and healthy for ten days in
honor of Walk and Roll to School Day.  Last Friday, students received a print out of our Walk and Roll Game Board in their backpacks.
We encourage families to complete the challenge together and have kids fill in their game boards to make it more fun.

And, don't forget that Thurston will be celebrating National Walk & Roll to School Day this Wednesday October 12th! If you live
within safe walking distance, we encourage you to walk or roll to school Wednesday. Those who ride the bus will get a chance to
participate as well as busses will be dropping students off in a safe spot nearby to walk the final block to school. Be sure to watch for
our 5th grade Safety Patrol students as they guide walkers in to school.

 

Thurston Student Directory

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zFRrnH33uublLLwdo6qHkw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlJZFBP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPW5oNTN6VVlwOUhVJm1hbD01ZWI1YWU2MTdmMDc4NmUzMTEwZDg5OTQ2MTRkMzU5MGRmMzY4MDhlNGNhMDMzYzFmMWRjZTU1MDg4ZjViNTUxVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjPMFdRGNlN13oUhJqZXJlbXlkYkB1bWljaC5lZHVYBAAAAAE~


Need to contact a Thurston parent or student? The 2022-2023 Thurston student directory is now available here. The directory is
organized by grade (see tabs) and then alphabetically by class. If you registered prior to the start of school and indicated in InfoSnap
that you wanted to be included in the directory, your contact information should be included. If you find a change needs to be made or
do not see your information but wish for it to be included, please complete this form. 

 

Ann Arbor PTO Council

The PTO Council (PTOC) brings community members from across Ann Arbor together with representatives from each school's
PTO/PTSO. We meet monthly to learn from each other, share ideas and talk about issues that affect all our schools. The PTOC is
currently working with all Ann Arbor PTO/PTSO groups toward reaching a common goal of fairness throughout our school
communities. The PTOC provides a forum, encouragement and support in this work. 

Our next meeting is Monday October 17th 7:00-8:30p.m via Zoom. Meetings are open to EVERYONE including families, students,
school staff and members of our community.

You can learn more on our website or connect with us on Facebook. You can find the full meeting schedule here. 

Thurston PTO is still looking for an interested parent to attend and represent Thurston at the monthly meetings. If you are
interested in being the Thurston PTOC Representative, please email pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com. 

 

Sign Up for Store Fundraising Now!

Here's a super simple way to support our Thurston community every time you shop!

Store fundraising is so easy, and it can really make a difference for our school. But, we currently only have a small number
of Thurston families participating. Please take a few minutes to get set up, and you will earn money for your school every time you
shop! To make it easier, we've included step-by-step instructions below:

Amazon

1. Go to amazon.com and create an account. If you already have one, go to step 2 
2. From your web browser: Go to smile.amazon.com and sign in with your Amazon account information.
3. From your Amazon Shopping app on your phone: Tap “AmazonSmile” within the Settings or Programs & Features menu. 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4. On your first visit to AmazonSmile, you will be prompted to select a charitable organization to receive donations from your future
eligible AmazonSmile purchases. Select Thurston Parent Teacher Organization. 

5. Every purchase you make after that will send a percentage to Thurston. This is a great way for out-of-town relatives and friends
to contribute as well. 

Note: Amazon should remember your selected charity whenever you shop at smile.amazon.com or with AmazonSmile activated in the
Amazon Shopping app, but be sure to check that you are using  smile.amazon.com from your web browser OR that you have
AmazonSmile turned on in the mobile app before checking out.

 

Kroger


1. Get a Kroger Plus Card at the customer service desk or use the one you already have. 
2. To start earning Kroger’s Community Rewards program, you need to create an account at kroger.com. Go to Create an Account

and type in your name and Kroger Plus card number. If you already have a digital account, please ensure you have a Plus Card
linked to your account.

3. Click on My Account and scroll to the bottom where it says Community Rewards 
4. Click Enroll and fill out the required information 
5. You will now be able to search for and select the organization you want to link your card with. Search for Thurston PTO

(organization number VY999) and click Enroll. 
6. Scan your Kroger Plus card whenever you check out. Kroger often offers special discounts to cardholders in addition to the

community rewards program. 

Note: Kroger requires everyone to re-enroll after April 30th!

 

Busch's


1. To enroll in Cash for Education, you must have a MyWay account. If you are already a Busch’s member, log in to your MyWay
account through buschs.com/MyWay and click the Cash for Education icon. 

2. Choose Thurston PTO from the list of organizations (for all quarters) and every purchase you make will earn rewards. 
3. Select up to four organizations that you would like to support for each quarter using the drop down menu. Purchases will be

allocated equally between your chosen organizations. 
4. Participants will be required to re-enroll on an annual basis. You will receive an email reminder before the next year’s enrollment

begins. 
5. Just be sure to use your MyWay card or phone number at checkout. 
6. You must have a valid email address and opt in to receive emails to participate in this program. You can check this information

under My Account > Account Holder when logged into MyWay. 
7. Busch's will sometimes update accounts after one year, so check the Community tab periodically to make sure Thurston is still

receiving your rewards. 

You can learn more about the Cash for Education program and sign up here at www.buschs.com/community 

 

Shutterfly

If you order your photos, calendars, cards, or gifts from Shutterfly or their partners, they will give 13% commission to Thurston. This is
another easy way friends and family can show support.

Just enter the site from the Thurston storefront at thurstonpto.shutterflystorefront.com and we'll receive credit for every purchase.
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The PTO wants to hear from you! Email us , Visit our Site or Facebook Page

Newsletter submissions due by Saturday, 5pm to: newsletter.thurstonpto@gmail.com
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Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public
Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text,
email, and social media.
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